Adoption and Children Bill to be
introduced in the Autumn

Health Minister Robin Swann welcomes confirmation that the Adoption and
Children Bill can be introduced to the Northern Ireland Assembly following
summer recess.

Givan and 0’'Neill wish local Olympians
well for Tokyo

First Minister Paul Givan and deputy First Minister Michelle 0’'Neill have
sent their best wishes to all the local athletes competing at the Olympic
Games in Tokyo.

Poots urges the public to be smarter
with your water

Environment Minister Edwin Poots is urging people to be smarter with the
water they use while at home during this current dry spell, and to only use
water for the areas it is needed; hygiene, hydration and household chores.

Road resurfacing scheme for A28
Killylea Road, Armagh

A £380,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme will commence in Armagh on 26 July
2021.
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Publication of ‘DVA Monthly Tests
Conducted Statistics — June 2021

The ‘DVA Monthly Tests Conducted Statistics — June 2021’ report, containing
statistics up to June 2021, is now available.
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